
 

HONG KONG AIR CADET CORPS 

Re-opening of HQ Office 

   Please be informed that the Headquarters will be reopened starting from 16 
February 2021 (Tuesday) with at least one staff on duty to maintain minimal 
operation.  

Should you have any enquiry, please contact HQ staff by phone at 2712 8900 or by 
email to hq@aircadets.org.hk . 

Mandy WONG 
Administrative Manager 

From : HQ 
Ref :  GR21_001

To : Unit Commanders 
Cc : Major Unit Commanders

Tel : 2712 8900 
Fax : 2715 6944

Date: 16 Feb 2021
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